
Autumn Term News from Nacton Church of England Primary School 

 
 

 

Our parents/carers were invited to join us for our  

annual Christmas decoration afternoon. All of our  

pupils made fingerprint pictures, wreaths, Father 

Christmas letters and 3D Christmas trees.  

We were delighted so many parents/carers were  

able to join us for the afternoon.  

We welcomed fourteen new Reception 

pupils, a new Year 1 pupil as well two new 

teachers; Mrs Plowright and Mrs 

Henderson and Mrs Boyle has returned 

from her maternity leave.  

We also welcome a new parent governor, 

Mrs Faulkner, and Mrs Laithwaite is our 

new Chair of Governors.  

 

On the 24th September 2018, Jaguars (Year 5&6) 

went to PGL at the extraordinary Bawdsey Manor. 

We had lots of fun doing exciting activities 

including: Giant Swing, Trapeze, Challenge Course 

and much more. We also went to Woodbridge Park 

to build rafts and paddled them in the River Deben. 

In the evenings we had lots of entertaining activities 

such as campfire, where we got to eat yummy 

melted marshmallows. We also told stories and 

sang extremely loud songs. Surprisingly we had an 

unexpected mission because Stove the Dragon, who 

is PGL’s mascot, had unfortunately gone missing. It 

was up to Nacton to find out who the culprit was! 

We had lots of fun and made many memories. We 

won’t forget our time at Bawdsey Manor. 

By Amelie, Sienna and Lilia 

 

 

Our Guardians of the Planet are working 

hard to reduce water wastage, which they 

feel is an area we need to improve on. Part 

of their action plan is to hold an assembly to 

raise awareness of the problem. We also 

organised for Anglian Water to lead an 

assembly and a workshop for Year 1, 2 and 3.  

 

The WWI centenary 

was used as stimulus 

for Year 5 and 6 in 

their Art as well as in 

their English lessons. 

They wrote beautiful 

and meaningful 

poems, some of 

which were drawn 

from their family 

members’  own 

experiences in 

WWII. 


